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30th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 12 Business Diploma- Unit 3 Grade Booster Workshop 

We would like to inform you about an exciting opportunity for Business students in Year 
12 who are taking their Unit 3 Personal and Business finance exam on 16th May 2024.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to run this as a school trip due to other school 
commitments however, the school has authorised for students to attend the workshop 
on their own accord. Students would be responsible for booking and organising their 
travel for the day. This would be an authorised absence providing students can show 
evidence of their booking. The detail are as follows:  

The cinema workshops are designed and delivered by the trusted tutor2u subject teams, 
all of whom know what students need to succeed in the 2024 exams. 

Each workshop has four fast-paced, interactive and fun sessions delivered in the cinema 
screen. Students take away lots of great advice on effective exam technique, and a 
fantastic workshop booklet packed with useful information. Students will also get an 
enrolment on the supporting Grade Booster online course, providing hours of extra help 
all the way to your final exam. 

Date/Time: Tuesday 23rd April at 10.30am -3.15pm (registration from 9.45am) 

Location/Venue: Westfield Stratford City. Vue Cinema  

Cost: £36 per student  

For more information please visit:  

https://www.tutor2u.net/workshops/btec-national-business-unit-3-grade-booster  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
on:edervish@birchwoodhigh.org.uk 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs E Dervish 

Head of Business 
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